
 
 

Attn:  Trading and Market Making/Legal and Compliance/Operations/Systems 
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC # 040-2003)  February 27, 2003               
 
Trezac Corporation – Common Stock (OTCBB: TRZC)               
 
 On February 18, 2003, the above company effected a name change to Trezac 
International Corporation. Members are advised that the company has determined that 
certificates representing the new name and new CUSIP may not be initially issued in the 
name of The Depository Trust Company (DTC) or its nominee name, Cede & Co.  
Consequently, DTC will not be processing the reorganization.  Participants should contact 
DTC directly for instructions on withdrawing their positions. 
 
 Considering the foregoing, trading and quotation on the OTC Bulletin Board (OTCBB) 
was changed to a when-issued basis reflecting the new name of Trezac International 
Corporation effective February 26, 2003.  The symbol changed to TREZV on that date. 
 
 All inquiries with regard to the surrender and exchange of certificates should be 
made directly to Madison Stock Transfer, Inc. at (718) 627-4453. 
 
 Questions regarding the registration and eligibility status at DTC should be directed 
to your relationship manager at DTC. 
 
 Questions regarding this notice should be directed to:  Market Integrity Department, 
(203) 375-9609. 
 
   Dorothy L. Kennedy 
   Director 
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